
 
 

Legal Notice 
Town of Harwich 

Notice of Public Hearing 
December 7, 2020 

 
 
The Harwich Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, December 7, 2020, no 
earlier than 6:30 P.M. during their regularly scheduled meeting.  The hearing will be via remote 
participation.  All members of the public having an interest in this topic are cordially invited 
to attend the public hearing and provide information and testimony relevant to this matter 
via dial in number.  Dial in information will be posted on the Board of Selectmen’s 
Agenda.  The hearing is for the purpose of deciding whether all property shall be taxed at the same 
rate for Fiscal Year 2021 as set forth in Chapter 40, Section 56 of the Massachusetts General Laws. 
 
 
 
 
Larry G. Ballantine, Chair 
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